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Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Message from Chris Fitzpatrick
 
Name: Chris Fitzpatrick

 
Message:
I'm bewildered as to why Drogheda has been excluded from the draft plan. One of the largest population
centres in the state and a fast growing conurbation of the capital Dublin.
The town of Drogheda has a young and vibrant population that requires strategic investment in
infrastructure and transport.
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